

July 2014

Dear Pastor,

It is my privilege to recommend to you Rick and Sarah Demastus as church planting missionaries to the country of Scotland. I know Rick and Sarah well and have had the opportunity to spend time with him, reviewing his plans and sharing his burden.

Rick and Sarah were both saved at a young age, grew up in church, graduated from Christian College, and have never veered from their call to serve the Lord on the mission field. Their stand is right and their love for the Lord is evident.

Please contact Rick and consider having him come and present his burden to your church. I believe supporting the Demastus family will be mission money well invested.

Thank you.

Dave Helan

**Pastor**